"An investment in knowledge pays the best interest." Benjamin Franklin

Please consider making an investment by donating to the **Dollars for**

Scholars Scholarship Fund to help a St. Louis Park graduating senior afford post-secondary education. The St. Louis Park Chapter of Dollars for Scholars is an all-volunteer organization that provides financial support to local students. Our newsletter explains more about our community program to help local students with college expenses. You can also check out our website at **www.stlouispark.dollarsforscholars.org** for more current information.

A Dollars for Scholars scholarship supports the St. Louis Park Children First initiative as it underscores community support for our children. Investing in the education of young people not only has an impact on their lives, but on the community as a whole. A small contribution from each household in your neighborhood will add up to a significant scholarship! Awards will be announced in May 2019. It is easy to make a donation. Just choose one of the following options:

Mail your donation to:

SLP Dollars for Scholars P.O. Box 16403 St. Louis Park, MN 55416-0403

Donate online by visiting our Website at: www.stlouispark.dollarsforscholars.org

and follow the easy directions for online donations

Thank you for your generosity! If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Dollars for Scholars Neighborhood Organizing Committee.

Tammy McCanna Chair – St. Louis Park Dollars for Scholars slp.dollarsforscholars@gmail.com